
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 
The Governing Board of Newhall School District will hold a public 
hearing on the District’s Inter-Fund Cash Transfers for the year 
ending June 30, 2021.  
 
The public hearing will be held virtually from the Newhall School 
District Office: 
 

Date:  July 21, 2020 
 
Time:  7:00 PM 

  
 
The purpose of this hearing is to notify the public of the District’s 
intention to make inter-fund cash transfers during fiscal year 2020-
2021. School districts are required to obtain annual Governing Board 
approval for inter-fund cash transfers.  
 
The public is cordially invited to this virtual meeting. 
 


